
Ladies and gentlemen, 

Thank you for gathering today to discuss an issue that affects all of us-

-parking space allocation. We know this has been a source of frustration 

for many, and it's essential we address it fairly and openly. 

Firstly, let's recognize that our demands have outpaced our available 

resources. This imbalance has caused inconvenience, and for that, we 

sincerely apologize. Our goal is to find a solution that serves everyone 

equitably. 

We propose to begin by revisiting our current parking policy to ensure it 

reflects the actual needs of our community. We will consider factors such 

as usage patterns, accessibility requirements, and the specific 

constraints some of you face. Your input will be invaluable in this 

process, so please feel encouraged to share your experiences and 

suggestions. 

Together, we can develop a strategy that maximizes our resources and 

reduces parking stress for everyone. Thank you for your patience, 

cooperation, and commitment to making this community a better place for 

all. 

Let's move forward collaboratively toward a fair solution. 

Thank you. 


